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MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC FORUM 

HELD ON 8 JUNE 2022 

 

1. Opening 
 

The Public Forum commenced at 5.33pm. 

 
2. Presentations by Invitation from the CEO 

A presentation was made to QPRC’s former CEO, Peter Tegart, by the Mayor and Councillors to thank 
him for his service to Council and the wider Queanbeyan-Palerang community over the past five years.  

 
3. Presentations relating to listed Items on the Council Agenda 

 

The following presenters were heard: 

 Name Item no Item description For/Against 

1 Sue Jarvis 9.2 Queanbeyan Showground Aboriginal Place 
Nomination 

Comments 

 
In open Council, Cr Winchester declared a less than significant non-pecuniary interest in Item 9.1, 
accordingly he vacated the Chair left the Chambers at 5.41pm. The Deputy Mayor assumed the 
Chair. 
 

 Name Item no Item description For/Against 

2 Paul Walshe 9.1 Request from Queanbeyan Respite Centre for 
Support with Development Application Fees 

For 

 
4. Petitions 

 

There were no petitions submitted. 

 
5. ‘Questions on Notice’ from the Public 

There were no questions on notice. 

 
6. Closure 

 

As there were no further matters, the Public Forum closed at 5.46pm. 


